
Happy Last Week of School! 
We have much to be thankful for at Prince of Peace as the Lord blessed us 
tremendously in this 2023-2024 school year. From all of the faculty and staff, have a 
fantastic last week of school and a restful summer break praising God for the 
wondrous gifts he continues to shower on us! 

News and Notes 
Closing Service: Our all-school closing service and graduation will be on 
Wednesday, May 22nd. The service will start at 6:30 PM. The whole school 
(PreK-8th) and Junior Choir are singing for this closing service. We look forward to 
seeing our whole school there! 

Last Day of School: We will be having our 1st-8th grade Kickball Tournament on 
the last day of school, Friday, May 24th. This will be a NOON DISMISSAL! Team/
tournament information can be seen here. The Tournament will be on campus. 
***Preschool and Kindergarten will have their own last day activities*** 
 
School Carnival: Thank you all for a wonderful time on Saturday night! It was a 
great celebration as we close out our last week of school! 
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Kickball 
Tournament 

This Friday, games will 
begin at 9:45 AM. 
Join us for the fun! 

Closing Service 
PreK, K & 8th Grade 

Graduation:      
Wed. at 6:30 PM  

Chapel Switch 
With the last week 
of school, chapel 
will be moved to 
Friday at 8:45 AM 

School Photo 
Gallery has new  
pictures to view!
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PANTHER PRESS 
“If God is for us, who can be against us?” - Romans 8:31

https://www.popslc.org/update
https://www.popslc.org/update
http://www.popslc.org


Track and Field Day: Congratulations to all our students for using their God-given gifts to the fullest this 
past Friday! 

Library: Please return all library books tomorrow, Tuesday, May 21st. Any books not returned will be 
charged to your FACTS account so a replacement can be purchased. Any questions, reach out to Mr. 
Paulsen. 

Service Hours: Billing for service hours: Please be advised we will add the applicable charges ($25 per 
incomplete hour) to your FACTS account by the end of May. If you don't have your service hours entered, 
please do so as quickly as possible via the school website / Volunteer Log: On our website, you will be 
able to find the Volunteer Log listed under the quick links section.  

RMCC: Rocky Mountain Christian Camp will take place July 13-July 20 this year with registrations for 
incoming 6th Grade and up. Registration is open. Register here. Questions, speak with the office. 

Report Cards: Please be on the lookout for report cards and MAP test results coming home on Thursday! 

Summer Soccer Camp: Register for Saturday, June 15th for a one-day soccer camp for children in 
Kindergarten-5th grade. Camp will run from 9:00 AM- 12:00 PM. Stick around for a grill-out and games. 

Spring Sports: Cross Country and Soccer need to wash and turn their jerseys into Mr. Lange this week.
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https://www.popslc.org/school
https://www.rmcc-wels.com/
http://www.popslc.org/soccer
http://www.popslc.org
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